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 2020 AGM 

 
Notice of Annual General Meeting 

 

  
The Union’s 110th Annual General Meetings are to be held between Monday 26 October to Friday 6 
November 2020.  
 
This year, due to the current public safety orders in place, AGMs will be station based – similar to the way in 
which AGMs are held for Country and Retained members every year.  
 
The meeting times and places will be published in advance and any financial Union member (permanent or 
retained) may attend any station/workplace-based meeting and vote (once only) on any Annual General 
Meeting Motion; even if they do not work at the station/workplace holding that is meeting. 
 
A station/workplace meeting will need a quorum of seven (7) members and no more than twenty (20) 
members should attend any meeting unless it is ordinary that more than twenty (20) are in attendance at 
that workplace/station at any one time. In this case, the maximum should be the ordinary number of 
workers at the station/workplace and also meet COVID restrictions and guidelines.    
 
Station Delegates (or a contact person for stations who don’t currently have a delegate) will be asked to 
register their station/workplace meeting and that person will be provided with the voting forms and 
information needed in order for members to vote. The same delegate or contact will be asked to return the 
results immediately after your meeting.  
 
Written notice of your intention to hold a meeting together with the proposed time, date and location is to 
be received by the Union office by no later than 1700 hours on Friday 9 October. This request can be made 
by emailing office@fbeu.net. The details of all such meetings will then be posted to the Union’s website and 
sent out to all members via email.  
 
For more information about this year’s AGMS, please see SitRep 39 on the FBEU website – fbeu.net.  
 

 
 
Leighton Drury 
State Secretary 

 


